Lund Observatory
Newsletter — Oct. 2008

This is this month’s edition of the Lund Observatory Newsletter. Please send information to Nils Ryde before the
beginning of each month (email: ryde@astro.lu.se).

Lund Observatory Staff News

Visit, 20-24/10: Ummi Abbas (Astronomical Observatory of Torino), ELSA postdoc
Visit, 27-31/10: Ester Pasquato (Institute of Astronomy and Astrophysics, Brussels), ELSA postgraduate
13: visit from students from University of Njmegen.

The Seminars list can be found at www.astro.lu.se/Seminars.

Absences/Trips By Lund Observatory Staff

26/9-10/10: Berry Holl to Cambridge, working on radiation damage effects for Gaia.

27/9-4/10:  Torben Andersen will take part in a Thirty Meter Telescope project review in Pasadena.

1-30: Anders Sjostrom is working 50% at the Observatory and 50% at Lunarc (byggmek). From the
1/11 he will be a 100% at Lunarc.

6-7: Lennart Lindegren will be in Cambridge for a a meeting about radiation damage effects on Gaia.

6-10: Henrik Hartmann MPIfR in Bonn.

9-14: Nils Ryde in Uppsala working with Bengt Gustafsson and Bengt Edvardsson.

12-19: Sofia Feltzing participates in IAU symposum 258 ”The Ages of Stars” in Baltimore.

20-22: Henrik Hartman, Sven Huldt, Hampus Nilsson, Thomas Lennartsson, Richard Blackwell-Whitehead
at the MAX-lab user’s meeting.

21-23: MBDavies visiting Sheffield University (giving seminar).

27-28: MBDavies visiting Geneva Observatory (giving colloquium).

30: Nils Ryde in Stockholm as member of the betygsamnden for the PhD thesis defense of Magnus
Axelsson.

Important Dates




